

General Government Committee

Oral Report: Discussion About Room Naming at The Washington Center for Fund Raising Purposes

Agenda Date: 3/18/2014 Agenda Item Number: 4.C File Number: 14-0072

Type: discussion Version: 1 Status: Filed

Title

Oral Report: Discussion About Room Naming at The Washington Center for Fund Raising Purposes

Recommended Action

City Manager Recommendation:

Meet with Washington Center representatives to learn about their proposal.

Report

Presenter(s):

George LeMasurier, President, The Washington Center Board of Directors

Staff Contact:

Cathie Butler, Communications Manager, 360.753.8361

Background and Analysis:

The Washington Center Board President requested to meeting with City Council about a proposal to name rooms at the Washington Center as part of a 2014 fund raising effort. Council referred the issue to General Government Committee is late November, 2013, as the request of Councilmember Roe who is the Council's liaison to The Washington Center.

Some legal and other research may be warranted after the Committee and staff learn more about the proposal.